
Dennis Union Church 

Making a Difference 
Sunday –  January 21, 2018 

 
 
 
FLOWERS – Given by Kim and Brad Crowell 
“In loving memory of Tod Bensen.” 
 

DEACON OF THE DAY:   Cheryl Cerbone 
 

USHERS:  Francis Sellers, Gary Forrister, 
        Elaine Simoneau 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK AT DENNIS UNION CHURCH 
 

Sunday, January 21 
10:00  Worship 
11:00  Fellowship 
11:15  Usher training 
11:20  Music Comm. mtg. 
  2:00  Eventide 
 

MONDAY – Jan. 22 
 6:00  Jr. Girl Scouts 
   
TUESDAY – Jan. 23 
 8:30  Auction pick ups 
   
WEDNESDAY – Jan. 24 
(Terry starts his vacation!) 
  9:30  Clergy 
  5:15  Bells 
 

THURSDAY – Jan. 25 
  5:00  DUC Singers 
  7:30  Al-Anon 
 

FRIDAY – Jan. 26 
  
SATURDAY – Jan. 27 
 9:30  Bell Workshop in Choir Rm.. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYER LIST – Jan. 21, 2018 

Nursing Home 
Edith Conti – Liberty Commons 
Robert Darling – Wingate of Brewster 
 
Health Concerns 
George Bartlett 
Richard Burnham  
Anthony Coccio, Jr. (son of Tony Coccio) 
Bob Colpitts (brother of Nancy Aceti) 
Nancy Fuller 
Russell Gillis 
Ruth Johnson 
Kennedy Joy (member of the Cerbone Family) 
Geri Noble 
Elizabeth Peterson (niece of Laura & Blair Jasie) 
Bill Springer (brother of Earl Springer) 
 
Others to Support with Prayer 
Service men and women serving at home and  
  abroad 
Colombia mission project.  
Prayers to Victoria Schuh and her family on the 
death of her brother, Ruxton..  
 
 
 
 
   

CPR/FIRST AID 
Two different sessions, one for CPR and the other 
for First Aid, will be available on the Tuesday 
evenings of January 30 and February 6, 6:00-
9:00pm. BOTH sessions for only $40.00. Sign up 
during Fellowship, no advance payment 
necessary.  Sign-up sheet is in the front hallway by 
the ladies’ room.  Wouldn’t you like to save a life? 
  
 
 



 
 
 
 

ON VACATION AND GUEST PREACHER 
Terry Martinson will be on a well-deserved vacation 
starting Wednesday, January 24.  On Sunday, 
January 28, The Rev. David Powers will be our 
guest preacher.  Terry plans to be back here on 
Sunday, February 4…weather permitting! 

 
 
 

COMING UP IN FEBRUARY! 
Be sure to mark your calendars…two very 
important church meetings are coming up!  Save 
the date of Saturday, February 3, at 10:00 a.m. in 
the church sanctuary for our Annual Budget 

Meeting.  Also, save the 
date of Saturday, 
February 10 at 10:00 a.m. 
in the church sanctuary 
for our Annual Meeting.    
These meetings are 
terribly important.  We 
need a quorum when we 
vote, so please, please, 
please come! 

 
 
 

D-Y ECH FOOD CARDS 
Another reason why buying food cards is a good 
idea:  B originally came to HAC last fall when she 
and her husband separated.  Before he left, he took 
whatever savings they had, and B became a one- 
income household with one daughter.  
Understandably, she fell behind with her rent and 
was served eviction papers.  Between her family 
and another resource, she was able to get  caught 
up (or so she thought).  She has been able to 
maintain, for one year, but was recently told she 
still owed a back balance.  We utilized $500 to clear 
her back balance and maintain her housing. 
 
 
 

USHER TRAINING 
Usher training today at 11:15 a.m. Join Cheryl 
Cerbone and Earl Springer for a brief usher training 
class after the service today. We have many new 
ushers willing to serve but are always welcoming 
more. It’s a lovely way to serve your church and 
meet people! 
 
 

 
 
 

BUDGET MEETING 
On Saturday, February 3, we will have a 
Budget Meeting that everyone in the church is 
invited to!  We will have it in the sanctuary at 
10:00 a.m., and we really hope most of you will 
come!  We need to vote on a budget for 2018.  
The Annual Meeting is the following Saturday 
and gets a lot more publicity.  Please mark 
your calendars for February 3 AND February 
10.  Thanks so much! 
 
 
 

DUC E-MAIL 
Are you on our church e-mail list? Every Friday we 
send an email with updated information about our 
Sunday worship service and other events at DUC. 
You can sign up for emails on the church website: 
www.duchurch.org  
 
 
 

KITCHEN UPDATE 
Congratulations to all!  Our kitchen loan has been 
paid off!  We’ve actually made the final  payment, 
and we have YOU to thank!  We still need pots and 
pans, so no one is off the hook for outstanding 
pledges! 
 
 

AUCTION NEWS 
Garage/Barn Space WANTED: Your auction pick 
up crew would appreciate the use of any Garage 
Space that could be used until August 10th. 
Contact Ralph Aceti at 508 619 7724. 

Pick Up Crew Positions Available: Volunteers for 
Tuesday morning work sought. Even occasional 
workers are welcome. Also, a "homebound" 
volunteer with a computer familiar with Microsoft 
word and Google maps to gather 3 or 4 donor 
addresses for weekly pick up routes. Under 2 hours 
a week. Contact Ralph Aceti - 508 619-7724. 

 

 


